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OUA MEMO 00-0620-0065 
MEMORANDUM 
18 June 2020 
 

For: Regional Directors 
Schools Division Superintendents 
Regional and Division Information Technology Officers 
 

Subject: SURVEY ON TELEVISION AND RADIO STATIONS 
 AVAILABLE IN THE FIELD 

 
 
 The Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA) is conducting a 
survey on the status of presence of and partnership with TV and radio stations 
nationwide in preparation to TvSchool and RadioSchool Broadcasting Program 
of the Department. The result of this survey will help determine the total possible 
coverage of broadcasting. 
 

In this regard, OUA hereby enjoins all concerned personnel to complete the 
following survey found in the link:  

 
bit.ly/FieldTVandRadioStations 

 
 Kindly accomplish the online survey on or before June 23, 2020 at 5:00pm.  
 

For any questions or concerns regarding this survey, please coordinate with 
Engr. Ofelia Algo, Chief, ICTS-TID at ofelia.algo@deped.gov.ph 
 

For immediate and appropriate action. 
 
 
 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
        Undersecretary 
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